Lemos, June

From: Annemarie <aweibel@mcn.org>

Sent: Friday, August 9, 2019 11:37 AM

To: Miller, Tabatha; Morsell-Haye, Jessica; Peters, Lindy; Lee, Will; Lemos, June; Norvell,
Bernie; Albin-Smith, Tess

Subject: Issue a Refund of $1,000 Appeal Fee to Gabriel Quinn Maroney Regarding Appeal of

Coastal Development Permit 11-12/17 (CDP 11-12/17) - Demolition of Dry Shed 4

To city council and city staff,
Please include my comments for the record. Thanks.

Re: Receive Report and Consider Directing City Manager to Issue a Refund of $1,000 Appeal Fee to Gabriel Quinn
Maroney Regarding Appeal of Coastal Development Permit 11-12/17 (CDP 11-12/17) - Demolition of Dry Shed 4

Please issue a refund of the $1,000 appeal fee to Gabriel Quinn Maroney Regarding Appeal of Coastal Development
Permit 11-12/17 (CDP 11-12/17) - Demolition of Dry Shed 4.

Gabriel Quinn Maroney spent a lot of time doing serious historical research while not getting clear advise by city staff
about his options to appeal the city's decision to demolish this structure in the historical district of Fort Bragg.

As it turned out he had to also appeal the city's decision to the Coastal Commission and it was a series of events &
timing of these including the support he received from various people that lead to the building being protected from
demolition.

Thank you Gabriel Quinn Maroney.

Sincerely, Annemarie Weibel

P.S.: City Council meeting August 12 item 8E
https://cityfortbragg.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=A&ID=710797&GUID=D68AA0A5-CBE3-4382-826D-C8D4C9725535



Lemos, June

From: George <george@mcn.org>

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 6:52 PM

To: Lemos, June

Subject: regarding 8E 19-376

Hello June,

| meant to submit this tonight when | was at the way crowded meeting. Wonderfully hectic . . . | forgot. This can be read

aloud if that is appropriate. | support the refund of Gabriel’s $1000.00. His appeal was supported by many many folks,
but he was the person who took the time, wrote his eloquent appeal and then ponied up the significant fee. Fees of this
magnitude are a detriment to democracy, but Gabriel would not be deterred.

Our community owes him thanks and a refund.

Yours,

George Reinhardt





